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Pupils are busy meeting friends and making new ones. Local schools offered them 
many activities to enjoy the spell of mild weather at the beginning of the term.  

Rosehall 
Primary 
pupils tidying 
up the  
garden

Schools are back!

Picking berries at 
Gledfield Primary.

Splashing  in the burn!  
Bonar Bridge Primary
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Gledfield Primary School
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#learningtoplayhockeyp5-p7� Gledfield Primary

#nursery

#newp1pupils #allbacktoschool

We have four new pupils who are having 
lots of fun getting to know each other 
and the Nursery staff and enjoying all that 
Gledfield has to offer.

Our playground fruit trees are 
bursting with fruit this year and our 
canteen is going to use the fruit for 
fruit tarts for pudding next term. 
During the summer our polytunnel 
was completed. We are looking 
forward to getting some planting 
done and some growing started.

All the children had a lovely, relaxing summer holiday and are ready for 
(hopefully) a full year of learning in school.

#growingourown

“To be good at hockey you have to keep your eye on the ball all the time. 
You have to be agile and alert and pass the ball to your teammates. Hock-
ey is good for our health and wellbeing in lots of ways. It makes your heart 
and lungs work hard. It is a workout for our leg muscles too. It burns a lot of 
energy. It is good fun to play with friends. It was fun playing in a match. 
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#allaboutme� Bonar Bridge Primary

#keepactive

Bonar bridge Primary School
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We have already been 
very busy in the Early 
Years Class this term! 
Every week we take a 
walk to the woods where 
we have not only been 
enjoying the lovely weath-
er, but we have especially 
been enjoying splashing in 
the burn. 

During our ‘All About 
Me’ topic, we have been 
exploring what makes 
each of us unique, as well 
as how we are unique 
from each other. We even 
made our faces out of 
fruit during snack! 

Each week we 
have also been 
getting in lots of 
physical activi-
ty with our gym 
sessions, where 
we have been 
learning and play-
ing different tag 
games. In addi-
tion, we have also 
been participating 
in the daily mile 
walk.

#walktothewoods
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Rosehall Primary School
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#kandinsky� Rosehall Primary

#gardening

#science

#firstdayback

After a warm summer the garden 
looked as it needed a little bit of 
attention. Everyone set to work to 
give it a tidy up.

The children have been learning about primary colours and how 
to mix to make secondary colours. They learned about the artist 
Kadinsky and how he used colour and shape to express his feel-
ings. We tried to recreate his work the Concentric Circles.

The children, working collaboratively 
in teams conducted science exper-
iments using balls and plasticine in 
order to slow the ball down.


